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Scholarship/bursary donor, 

  

RE: Scholarships/Bursaries for Dawson Creek Secondary Grads of 2020 

 

On March 17th, the Minister of Education announced the suspension of in class learning and stated that 

students would be transitioning to an at home model after spring break.  All of our students at the South Peace 

Campus are continuing their education and working towards completing their courses, graduation, and their 

post-secondary goals. 

 

This is the time of year we start to organize our local scholarships and bursaries available to our 

graduating students.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are converting our application and presentation 

process to a digital format instead of our regular Scholarship and Bursary night we normally hold in June.  We 

still want to recognize our students with financial awards towards their post-secondary studies through your 

support. 

 

Due to our current economic uncertainty we understand that organizations who have donated in the past 

may not be able to contribute this year.  We understand and respect the decisions that are being made during 

these difficult times we are all navigating.  We want to thank our community partners for their past 

contributions, and we look forward to continuing our relationship with you. 

 

To aid in our planning moving forward please take a few moments to answer the questions below. 

  

- Are you still planning to proceed with a scholarship/bursary this year? 

  

- As we are converting our applications to a digital format, please provide the best phone number, email 

address and person to contact about the scholarship or bursary.  Please complete this section even if you 

aren’t participating this year so we can update our database. 

 

Please respond to this email using the name of your group in the subject line. 

  

Thank you and take care, 

 

Karen Smith      Josh Kurjata        

Counsellor/Scholarship Coordinator    Principal 
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